
GLAD TO BE BACK 
 

Cossall Open Gardens returned to its normal date of the 
second Sunday in June. 
 
This event is organised by Cossall Community Chest charity and has been 
running for over 20 years. 

 
The weather was kind and the visitors came in large numbers, 
over 700 people arrived to enjoy the event. Ten gardens were 
open and the eclectic mix of stalls which included honey, 
preserves, artwork, crafts and The Erewash Wood Turners, were 
enjoyed by our visitors. There were also several opportunities for 
refreshments, including traditional cream teas. 

 
 
 


